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You've had a rough year - it's time to let loose and rock out with Shock the 
System! The hard rock band will perform during the very first Music in the 
Plaza concert of 2021, which will take place from 7 to 10 p.m. Saturday, June 
26 in Zabrocki Plaza, 17375 S. Oak Park Ave., Tinley Park. 
 
Shock the System will take the stage at 8 p.m. and play hits from everyone 
from AC/DC, Van Halen, Guns N' Roses and Motley Crue to the Foo Fighters, 
Beastie Boys, Green Day and Soundgarden! Come hear their energetic 
tribute to some of the greatest acts in rock. 
  
Soundgrowler Brewing Co. will be onsite selling tamales and elote, as well as 
beer and seltzer drinks. Avocado Theory will sell tortilla chips, guacamole and 
pico de gallo. 
  
Opening bands, provided by the House of Music, will take the stage at 7 p.m. 
and include local acts Broken Lawnchair and Late Night Coffee. Come out for 
a fun night in Downtown Tinley! 


